
 
DISCUSSION – DECISION – DIRECTION 

 
 

Assignment of a revenue generating study to 
the newly formed Strategic Planning 

Commission 
 

 
Notes: 
 

 The hope is that having an assigned task for the commission may help in the 
recruitment efforts.   

 
 The ordinance states the commission shall be composed of five members appointed 

by the Assembly and, to the extent deemed advisable by the Assembly, include 
members active in roles from the major industries of Sitka: seafood, healthcare, 
tourism and education; along with members from the community at large.  

 
 The Strategic Planning Commission is a five member commission.  The Clerk’s 

Office has received one application to date.  We have ramped up advertising this 
month in hopes of recruiting interested individuals.  


